
An invitation from the Minister of Finance – January 21, 2025 

 

 

The Honourable Peter Bethlenfalvy 
Minister of Finance 

 
invites 

Karl Straky Sr. 
Citizens for Healthcare Windsor-Essex 

 

to participate in a discussion in advance of the 2025 Ontario Budget 
 

at 
Ciociaro Club - Salon F 

3745 N Talbot Rd 
Oldcastle ON N0R1L0, Canada 

on 
Monday, January 27, 2025 

03:30 p.m. - 06:30 p.m. 

Alternate CfH participant - William C. Smith 

The Minister of Finance is hosting community budget consultations to hear directly from the people of 
Ontario. 

As Ontario’s government prepares the 2025 Ontario Budget, we invite you to share your ideas on the key 
issues that need to be addressed in the next budget, including keeping taxes and fees low, getting roads and 
highways built, creating more jobs, putting more money back in your pocket, and providing better services. 

Attendance is restricted to one delegate per organization. 

Please confirm your attendance as early as possible, as spots are limited. 

We want to hear from you – and written ideas are welcome. To allow time for processing, please submit your 
ideas by  February 3, 2025 via the online Budget submission portal (www.ontario.ca/budgetconsultations). 

http://www.ontario.ca/budgetconsultations

